~ No. IPH-A(B)2-51/2019
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Irrigation & Public Health Department

From by
The Secretary (1&PH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

To ‘
The Engineer-in-Chief,

IPH Deptt., Jai Shakt: Bhawan,
Tutikandi Shimla-5

Dated: ' Shimla-171002, 3(5 h’ovember, 2019

Subject : Regarding employment on compassionate grounds.

. I am directed to refer to your letter No. IPH-ES-III-Comp.
Appointment, Vol(I)/2019-3621 dated 28.08.19 and No. 5123 dated 01.11.19 on the
subject cited above and to say that the matter was examined at the Govt. Level and it
has been observed that some old cases of compassionate appointments might be
pending at the Circle/Division/ Sub-Division Level. In case the compassionate
appointments be made as per your recommendations, department may face
unnecessary litigations in near future. Hence in order to maintain seniority from the
date of death of the deceased Government employee, it may be ensured that no case of
compassionate appointments is pending at Circle/Division/ Sub-Division Level. The
requisite information be supplied within ten days positively to this department.
Accordingly the recommendations of the committee are returned herewith with the

request to send the same afresh.
Yours fajthfully,

(Mahi Pal Vemé)

Under Secretary (1&PH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Ph No. 0177-2623454

Endst No. Even dated Shiml=-171002 November, 2019
Copy forwarded to all the Chief-Engineers/Suj erintending Engineers/ Executive

Engineers of IPH department in HP for strict compliance .
(Mah!Zal Verga)

Under Secretary (1&PH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Ph No. 0177-2623454




